
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Scoop for November 2020  from… 

GROOMER OPERATORS FOR 2020/21 SNOW SEASON 

On Thursday December 3, at 5:30pm we will hold a training session and refresher update for all 

individuals interested in helping to maintain our winter trail system.  The meeting will be held at the 

groomers shed located at at W5660 Snowmobile Rd, Trego, WI 54888. A meal and refreshments will be 

provided before the meeting.  This session is mandatory for all operators, but no attempt will be made to 

social distance.  If this is a problem for anyone, please contact Jim Dienstl at 715-635-8661 or 715-416-

2971 and he will arrange an individual training session to satisfy our training needs.  If you are not a club 

member but would like to groom the finest trails in northern Wisconsin, please feel free to attend and we 

will take care of the necessary paperwork. 

 

 

 

 

 

Featured Advertisers 

 
We encourage our members to be familiar with our Washburn County Trail map advertisers and patronize 

them.  We are indebted to them for their support. 

 

Looking for really good food? Go to What the Heck Eatery & Spirits on county A. Enjoy craft taps, great 

cocktails, NFL Sunday games and gluten menu items!  On the ATV and Snowmobile trails. 

 

Be prepared for winter with a new snow blower from Lakes & Trails just a mile west of Spooner on 70. 

See owner Tom Cleveland for a great deal today! Tom is an Amzoil dealer too! 

  

Just a #2 iron west from there enjoy  a family dinner at Tracks! Open at 11  AM every day with  great 

menu and full bar. Everyone knows how great their food and bar is. 

 

Jerseys! The new spot in Spooner that everyone is going for fun and great food.  Main floor of the Civic 

Center in downtown Spooner. They aren't known for one thing....they are known for everything! 

 

Let friends and family know about the Amerivu in Shell Lake for a great place to stay whether 4 wheeling 

or snowmobiling! Clean, great pool! Very price competitive too .  

 

Want to be welcome like everyone knows your name?  Well, go to The Still on county E. Great beers and 

lots of fun. Try the friday night ribs special or just any menu item and you will be thrilled. 

 

It's a cozy just off 53 in Lampson. Yup, Silver lake Saloon folks. Amanda is a great host and will stay 

open almost till the cows come home!   

https://www.google.com/maps/place/W5660+Snowmobile+Rd,+Trego,+WI+54888/@45.9116115,-91.8273207,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m13!1m7!3m6!1s0x52ac35edf2e0b381:0x6810f815d9a11d64!2sN7294+Service+Rd,+Trego,+WI+54888!3b1!8m2!3d45.8993877!4d-91.8269896!3m4!1s0x52ac35c3b90


 
Officers: 

President: Rick Fetkenheuer 

Vice Pres: Jim Heim 

Secretary: Rob Adler 
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Membership:  
Jim McDowall 
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Vacant 

 

PR Chair:  
John Zavodnick 

 

Activities:  
Diane Voight 

 

RIDE/EVENT CALENDAR 
              

General Meetings continue to be suspended due to COVID for now 

 

Mon Nov 9  –  Board Meeting –Club Maintenance Shed 5:30pm 

Thur Dec 3 –  Groomer operator meeting – Club Maintenance Shed 5:30pm 

                         ***See above article for Details*** 

Mon Dec 14  –  Board Meeting –Club Maintenance Shed 5:30pm 

Mon Jan 11  –  Board Meeting –Club Maintenance Shed 5:30pm 

 

ATV Ride every Tuesday.  *Meet at Economart 9am 

 

*It is suggested that you bring a lunch as lately we’ve been stopping trailside for 

lunch as finding and being comfortable with an open bar/restaurant can be 

challenging depending upon the destination. 

 

Scuttlebutt in Rolling Hills Country 

 
Our club was overwhelmed to receive a $1350 + check from Terry and Amy 

owners of The Still Bar & Grill on county E. Terry and Amy Blashko had their 

1st Annual kickball tourney with proceeds being donated to the Rolling Hills 

Snowmobile & ATV Club. Team entree fees, meat raffle proceeds and a  50-

50 raffle contributed to the money we received.  

 

Jim Dienstl left home on Oct 21 amid 6" of snow on his annual trek to hunt elk 

in Montana. Good luck, Jim!  

 

Randy King, marketing chairman of our club reports brisk sales of advertising 

on our kiosks.  Your club recently built and installed 11 kiosks on our 

Washburn County trails. Each kiosk will feature our new map, trail sign guide, 

map legend, list of sponsors, gas stops and 4 color ads. Four kiosks are double 

sided providing 15 facings. Kiosk facings will be printed on white banner 

material and protected with a sheet of clear plexiglass. Kiosks will be updated 

and refreshed each year. 

 

The Farmers Almanac predicts cooler temps in NW Wisconsin with early 

snowfall and snow depth similar to last winter. 

 

All of us need to follow precautions to thwart off Covid 19.  Lets cooperate 

and get rid of this menace so we can feel free again. 

 

 

 2020-21 Club Membership 
 

You should have received your membership renewal for the 2020/21 season at 

the end of June.  If you did not receive or have misplaced yours, contact our 

membership chair Jim McDowall (715-635-5186). 

 

 

 

 

 
 


